
Report on One Day webinar on ‘Research Proposal 
writing’  
 

 

The role of the College Research Committee is to advise and assist the Head of College 

and the College Council in the fulfillment of the research aspects of the College Strategic Plan. 

In this context the committee has organized a webinar on Project Proposal Writing on April 12th 

2021 by Dr. Sindhu Joseph, Assistant professor and Head, Department of Travel Tourism and 

Management, Govinda Pai Memorial Government College, Manjeswar, Kerala.  

 

 

Objective of the Webinar 

 

The core objective of the workshop was to equip the college faculties with set of 

skills and potentiality to undertake the research projects very effectively in various 

disciplines and to turn completed research into publishable material of high quality in the 

form of articles, journals and books. 

 

Programme 

 

The webinar started with a formal Inaugural session at 10.00 am.  Dr. Ayoob Keyi, 

Principal, EMEA College of Arts and Science inaugurated the webinar. 

 

The webinar commenced, with a brief introduction of the resource person by  

webinar co-ordinator, Dr. T. Krishnakumar. The workshop was attended by thirty 

faculties form various departments of the college. After a brief introduction about the 

resource person, the webinar commenced by 10.30 Am. 

 

 In the webinar she introduced the participants to the basic aspects of research and 

how to identify a problem for a research project, types of research on the basis of various 

parameters, importance and its characteristics. She also opened an insight about 

importance and procedure of conducting quality research.  Resource person has also 

pointed that research is more than an understanding of set of skills; it is a way of 

thinking. Conceptual understanding of research was also  introduced to the participants 

by her. She also brought to notice of all presented in the workshop about the practical 

problems relating to the implementation of the project once it has been sanctioned. 

Webinar concluded by 1 Pm. 



 
 

Vote of thanks was given by Dr. Rajashekaran K E Assistant professor and Head, 

Department of Statistics, EMEA college Of Arts and Science. 

 

 

 


